
 April 2019 Newsletter  
Kirktonholme Primary School Nursery Class  

 

A warm welcome to all our intake three 

pupils and their families 
 

Focus   

The focus for this month will be Spring and 

The Garden Centre. 

 

Primary One Transition Morning 

All children due to start Kirktonholme Primary 

School in August will be invited to visit the 

school on Wednesday 22nd May.  

A letter confirming details will be sent to you.   

 

Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to everyone who attended our 

Parent’s evening in March.  We had a 96% 

turnout.  Parents of our Intake 3 children will 

be offered the opportunity to meet with their 

child’s key worker at the start of June, during 

nursery hours. 

If any parent/carer would like an appointment 

at any time please speak to Mrs Moran or Mrs 

Clow and we would be delighted to organise this 

for you.  

Snack Money   

Please ensure that snack money payments are 

up to date.  One week last term, we only had 21 

families out of 75 pay for snack.  Without this 

contribution, we will be unable to provide 

nutritious snacks.  If you are unsure how much 

you owe please contact Mrs Moran.  Families 

are welcome to pay weekly, monthly or termly.  

If your family circumstances make paying 

snack money difficult please speak with Mrs 

Moran, Mrs Clow or Mrs McCaig. 

 

Sports Day 

Our annual sports day will be on Thursday 16th 

May at 9:30am/1:30pm.  Families are invited to 

come along and cheer on the athletes.  

 

Pets’ Corner   

In line with our Pupil Council request for a pet, 

we are expecting a delivery of caterpillars for 

our nursery children to care for. 

 

Nursery Intake 2019/20 

The closing date for nursery applications for 

next session is Tuesday 30th April.  If you 

have a child who will be three on or before 

29.02.20 please make an appointment at the 

school office to complete an application form.  

Please share this information with any friends 

or family who may have children in the above 

age bracket.   

 

Disabled Parking 

Please do not park in the disabled parking bays 

if you do not have a disabled parking permit.  

These parking bays are specifically for blue 

badge holders only.  During afternoon 

sessions our car park may be quieter but the 

one system is always in operation and should be 

followed for the safety of all school users. 

 

Change of Session 

If any family wish to request a change of 

session for 2019/20, then a request should be 

sent in writing to Mrs Clow by Friday 26th 

April.  Families requesting a change will be 

included with requests from new applicants.  If 

necessary, a ballot will be held by a 

representative from South Lanarkshire Council 

and you will be informed of the result around 

the third week of June.  The procedure is in 

line with South Lanarkshire Council’s Early 

Years admission’s policy.  

 

Dates for the Diary   

Friday 19th April  Nursery closed 

Monday 22nd April  Nursery closed 

Tuesday 30th April  Closing date for nursery 

applications for 2019/20 

Monday 6th May  Nursery closed 

Tuesday 7th May InSet Day 

Thursday 16th May  Sports Day 

Wednesday 22nd May  Primary One 

Transition morning   

Monday 17th June  Nursery leavers’ prize 

giving at 1:30pm for ALL leavers  
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